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For the American Research Center in 

Egypt's annual meeting in Philadelphia in 

April, EDWARD F. WENTE was invited to 

deliver a paper on the teaching of ancient 

Egyptian history in which he discussed the 

problems involved in presenting a course serv­

ing the undergraduate student as well as the 

graduate student specializing in Egyptology. 

He is currently putting the finishing touches 

on his manuscript, Letters from Ancient Egypt, 

scheduled for publication in the series "Writ­

ings from the Ancient World," under the spon­

sorship of the Society of Biblical Literature. 

61 

oi.uchicago.edu




